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NEWSLETTER NO 9       

 

28th January 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
 

House Gems  

 

Congratulations to the following children who have been nominated to receive a Values ‘House Gem’. 

 

Arlo  Turtles Fire  Responsibility, creativity and resilience 

Amelia Turtles Water Responsibility, creativity and resilience 

Morgan Phoenix Earth  Co-operation and kindness 

Canxing Turtles Fire  Quality and independence 

Amarina Kites  Water Independence, determination and quality 

Abbas  Greylings Earth  Responsibility and understanding 

Dua  Turtles Fire  Responsibility 

Melinda Kites  Fire  Independence, responsibility and quality 

Rian  Octopuses Fire  Appreciation and quality 

Halle  Octopuses Fire  Quality 

Ayla  Octopuses Earth  Quality 

 

 
 

World Book Day - Thursday 3rd March 2022! 

Loddon Primary School will once again be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 3rd March 2022! 

On the day children are invited to celebrate by dressing up as their favourite book character. The 

children are encouraged to take part in a cardboard tube book character competition (there will be 

one winner per class). A further letter giving you more information about the day and the competition 

will be sent out nearer the time.  

Thank you, Miss Wadey and Miss Baker.  

mailto:secretary@loddon.wokingham.sch.uk


                                  
  



                                  

Pop-Up Vaccination Clinic – Monday 31st January  

Wokingham have a pop-up vaccination clinic on Monday 31st January - 10.00 until 16.00 

FBC Community Centre 

Finchampstead 

Gorse Ride North 

RG40 4ES. 

The clinic will offer 1st, 2nd, and booster vaccinations (Pfizer) for those aged 16 and above. 

 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-

guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection 

If you develop any of the main symptoms of COVID-19, stay at home and self-isolate immediately. 

The main symptoms of COVID-19 are recent onset of any of the following: 

• a new continuous cough 

• a high temperature 

• a loss of, or change in, your normal sense of taste or smell (anosmia) 

If you have any of the main symptoms of COVID-19, arrange to have a PCR test by ordering it 

online or by calling 119. You do not need to take a PCR test if you have already taken an LFD test 

and the result was positive. 

If you have a positive LFD or PCR test result but do not have any of the main symptoms of COVID-

19, stay at home and self-isolate as soon as you receive the results. You should do this even if you 

have received one or more doses of COVID-19 vaccine. 

Other people in your household might need to self-isolate too. Please see section below for 

information on what the other members of your household need to do. 

 

It is now possible to end self-isolation after 5 full days if you have 2 negative LFD tests taken on 

consecutive days. The first LFD test should not be taken before the fifth day after your 

symptoms started (or the day your test was taken if you did not have symptoms). The self-isolation 

period remains 10 full days for those without negative results from 2 LFD tests taken a day apart. 

 

  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test
https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection#symptoms
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection#symptoms
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection#samehousehold


                                  

 

 

 

If your child reads one of these books as a result of these reviews, we would love it if you 

could email psa@loddon.wokingham.sch.uk and let us know. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  
 

Mrs S Phillips – Headteacher 

 

Diary Events List: Spring 2022 

 

Date Time Event 

2-Feb-22 9.15-10.00 PSA Virtual Coffee morning 

4-Feb-22 9.30-10.00 Prospective parent tour of Foundation 

9-Feb-22 9.15-10.00 PSA Virtual Coffee morning 

16-Feb-22 9.15-10.00 PSA Virtual Coffee morning 

21-25 Feb 22 All week Spring Half term 

28-Feb-22 All day INSET day school closed for staff training 

1-Mar-22 All day Pupil Spring term resumes 

28 & 29 Mar 22 16.00-19.00 FS to Y6 Parents evening 
 

This week’s book recommendations have been written by 

Nursery children. 

 “I’m not scared 

of this book. 

There is long 

wavy grass. Oh 

no a cold river. 

They are muddy, daddy is 

holding shoes. It’s a cave, uh oh 

a cave. There’s a dog and bear, 

it has wet nose and shiny eyes. 

They run fast and the big bear 

follows them. The bear is sad 

she wants a friend bear.” 

 

By Cynthia, Nursery Class 

“The pigs 

were playing 

and Mummy 

said they 

were too big 

and trotted away. They used 

straw, sticks and bricks and 

made a house. The wolf he 

huffed and he puffed. The 

little pigs ran and ran. The 

wolf climbed on the roof, the 

pigs pulled the lid and the 

wolf went splat.” 

By Kairay, Nursery Class 

“You have to 

press the 

buttons in this 

story. I like the 

bit where it 

goes ‘beep’. You sing when you 

press the blue button. There’s 

a tiny button, green button, 

there’s a button button. At 

the end they are sleeping. I 

like this book, I really like 

this book.” 

 

By Harry, Nursery Class 


